
If you, or any of your household, 
are currently experiencing:

•	 flu-like symptoms, 
•	 a fever, 
•	 acute respiratory illness, and/or
•	 have returned from overseas  

in the last 14 days, 

Please postpone your in-person visit.

If you have a booking, 
please phone to reschedule.

For your health and safety, and that 
of our staff, we ask that you do not 

visit our premises.

Thank you for your understanding.


